

Franklin Township Police Department

Public Safety Building • 495 Demott Lane • Somerset • New Jersey 08873
Telephone 732-873-5533



Quovella M. Spruill Police Director

May 28, 2021

Dr. Ceasar DePaco, CEO Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 29 Rockaway Road Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaco,

Thank you for your consideration in providing a charitable donation to the Franklin Township Police Department Community Relations Bureau (CRB). The creation of the Community Relation Bureau was a vision to strengthen our relationship with the citizens of Franklin Township.

We have selected the Code 3 MAX Police Bike from the Police Bike Store located in Rockaway, New Jersey. The cost for each bike to include the necessary accessories in \$1889.95, for a total of \$7559.80. Your donation of four police bicycles will afford my officers the opportunity to work on the most approachable mode of transportation. This will allow for more personal interaction with our residents and community at large.

It is clear by your philanthropy that you value helping others to succeed by generously supplying them with the tools they need to flourish. Community is a feeling of fellowship with others, as a result of sharing common attitudes, interests and goals. We invite you to join our Franklin Community because it is apparent that you share our desire to see us triumph.

We are honored to accept this and any other donation you are willing to grant in support of our mission – to enhance the quality of life by implementing community oriented policing practices.

I look forward to meeting you at the formal presentation of your gift.

Sincerely,

Quovella M. Spruill, Public Safety Director